Kentville Minor Baseball
20 Colonial Ave, Kentville, Nova Scotia B4N 174
Kentvilleminorbaseball.com

30 January 2025
To: RCMP/POLICE in Applicant’s Place of Residence or Immediate Area

RE: Vulnerable Sector and Criminal Record Check for 2025 Season

Kentville Minor Baseball Association (KMBA) is a volunteer organization that provides the
opportunity for minor baseball players within the Annapolis Valley to participate in an organized
and supervised baseball program. As such, in accordance with our own policies and those of
Baseball Nova Scotia, the KMBA requires all volunteer coaches, managers and other support
persons to obtain a Vulnerable Sector and Criminal Record Check every three (3) years.

Please complete a vulnerable Sector and Criminal Record Check on this individual on behalf of
KMBA.

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact kentvilleregistrar@gmail.com

Sincerely,

A

m———

Peter Ludlow
KMBA President



